
Do you have employees whose potential 
cover is higher than your scheme’s  
Automatic Acceptance Limits (AAL)?

If so, you could be missing out  
on important protection.

If we don’t receive the requested medical 
information, we’ll cap that employee’s cover at 
the AAL. This could have one of two 
consequences:

•	 If the employee’s employment contract  
does not cap their cover at the AAL, your 
business would need to fund the difference.

•	 If the employee’s employment contract  
does cap their cover at the AAL, their 
beneficiaries may not understand this, causing 
additional distress and financial problems at a 
difficult time.

Along with the monetary implications to  
your business and the unnecessary emotional 
stress to those involved, the above could also 
damage the reputation of your company. 

Protect your business by making sure your 
employees are as protected as they should be. 

It’s simple.
We believe you have employees whose cover is being capped at the 
AAL, and would welcome the opportunity to help you make sure that 
you and your employees have the right protection in place.

It’s very simple to ensure you have the 
appropriate protection to cover your 
employees’ needs. Ensuring the right 
cover is in place will give them and 
their families’ valuable peace of mind 
at a difficult time.

Where an employee’s entitlement to  
cover is higher than the AAL, we ask 
for more information to allow our 
Medical Underwriting team to assess 
the additional risk.
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Important information 
Zurich Integrated Benefits is a business name of Zurich International Life Limited. 

Zurich International Life Limited is authorised under the Isle of Man Insurance Act 2008 and is 
regulated by the Isle of Man Financial Services Authority which ensures that the company has sound 
and professional management and provision has been made to protect planholders.

For life assurance companies authorised in the Isle of Man, the Isle of Man’s Life Assurance 
(Compensation of Policyholders) Regulations 1991 (as amended), ensure that in the event of a life 
assurance company being unable to meet its liabilities to its planholders, up to 90% of the liability to 
the protected planholders will be met.

The protection only applies to the solvency of Zurich International Life Limited and does not extend 
to protecting the value of the assets held within any unit-linked funds linked to your plan.

Zurich International Life Limited is not authorised to offer insurance products for sale in the 
United States.

Materials are not intended as an offer to invest and do not constitute an offer or a solicitation of an offer 
to buy securities in any other country or other jurisdiction in which it is unlawful to make such an offer 
or solicitation.

Zurich International Life Limited (a company incorporated in the Isle of Man with limited liability) 
provides life assurance, investment and protection products and is authorised by the Isle of Man 
Financial Services Authority.

Registered in the Isle of Man number 020126C. 
Registered office: Zurich House, Isle of Man Business Park, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM2 2QZ, British Isles. 
Telephone +44 1624 662266  Telefax +44 1624 662038  www.zurichinternational.com
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